
From: Joe Rast jrast@ruby-collins.com
Subject: HDD pipe submittal

Date: July 21, 2020 at 9:10 AM
To: Matthew Minor mattminor@gswsa.com

Hey	Ma',
	
A'ached	is	the	submi'al	for	the	HDD	pipe	that	shows	the	polyurethane	lining.	Sorry	for	the
delay,	I	was	sure	I	sent	this	way	back	in	spring	but	apparently	not.	
	
Thanks,
Joe
	

	
											 	

Joe Rast
District Manager
 

Ruby-Collins, Inc.
Phone: 770-432-2900 | Mobile: 865-414-2756
 

4325 Dick Pond Road Suite D | Conway, South Carolina 29588
www.ruby-collins.com
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5 Date: 3/13/2020

To: Monte Beasley Project:
Ruby-Collins, Inc.
4875 Martin Court
Smyrna, Georgia ASWP Project Number: ASC08990
(770)-432-2900

From: John Traylor

Enclosed for your use:
Rev.

0
If the documents above are not found as listed, please notify at once.

Sincerely,

John Traylor

Please see the attached documents for approval.  We request the approval of this transmittal by 3/27/2020.

ASWP TRANSMITTAL #

US HWY. 701 To SC HWY. 544 
48" Water Transmission Line

Documents for Submittal Spec/DWG Reference
HDD Drawing Package














